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VOLUNTARY RESUMPTION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING

The board of directors (the "Directors” or the "Board") of Procurri Corporation Limited (the "Company",
and together with its subsidiaries, the "Group") refers to the Company’s announcement of 24 March
2020 informing shareholders that it was ceasing quarterly reporting of its unaudited financial statements.

To reinforce the Board’s continuing commitment to transparency and disclosure, the Company has
decided to resume quarterly reporting of its financial statements as the Board believes that such
voluntary resumption of quarterly reporting will provide a more timely disclosure of the Group’s business
and financial performance to shareholders and investors.

The next quarterly unaudited financial results announcement of the Company will be in respect of the
period ending 31 March 2023, which will be announced no later than 15 May 2023.

The Company will continue to keep shareholders updated on material developments relating to the

Company and the Group in compliance with its continuing disclosure obligations, as and when
appropriate.
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